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THE SSUMMER ENROLLMENT 

1 While final figures are not yet available,for registration con-
tinues as this issue of the Faculty Bulletin "goes to press", we are posititve that the enrollment will reach and very likely exceed that of 

t 52: Registrations have come from May (pre-registration), June 8; 
Evening College, Brite, Graduate Education, Consolidated, Carswell, Gay 

reet. Registration will close June 12. Thanks to everyoneo 

ADMITTO CLASS CARDS 

for To meet popular demand the "Admit to Class cards" have been used 
the Summer students. By the time this word reaches you an "Admit 

toClass Card" should be in your hand for every student you are teaching. 
Makeyour own preliminary roll from these cards. Please do not retain 
a student in class on whom · you do not have an admit card or an add card 

ealing his registration. 

DROPS,ADDS AND CHANGES 

TThese we will always have with ·us for there are errors in registra­
tion, people change their minds, classes are eliminated, new classes are 
10 med. These drops, adds, and changes are being processed as of June 

and 11.
AUG
AUGUST CANDCANDIDATES 

bef Summer School graduation date, Sunday, August 30, will be upon us 
before we realize it. All names for the list of candidates· are to be 
submitted by June 15 through the offices of our Deans. To process 
these names is a long tediousjob. Kindly turn in the names promptly. 

ition sheets must accompany each name submitted. 
Tha

nks for Li stnin' !

S. w. Hutton, 
Registrar 


